Fellowship Team

Rick Sten/Facilitator

Members: Kathy Holmes, Debra Wilson, Joe Hunter, Ellen Ney, Mary Ellen Hettinger, Martha Hawk-Nagle, Pam Glenn, Pastor John Brock

Meeting of Monday, January 25, 2021

The meeting opened with prayer offered by Rick Sten

Plan For 2021:

With Zoom fatigue on the rise, we concluded to proceed with fellowship activities that promote in person events that still abide by pandemic safety guidelines...masks, social distancing, etc. And we concluded the best time to attempt in person events was during the warmer weather months with a focus on outdoor activities. Which means the annual chili cook-off that is normally held during the winter will be cancelled for this year, but will return next winter. Among the possibilities discussed:

Tour de Camp Hill Bike Ride

Trinity Tent City/Camping on the grounds along Market St.

Parking Lot Service Tailgating

Outdoor Movie Night/Pa Farm Show Milk Shake Vendor

Participate in Camp Hill Borough Outdoor Events.

Summer Sundae Concert

All events pending progress with the pandemic. Also discussed, a need for members for the fellowship. Debra Wilson has

provided us with a list of potential candidates that we will invite to join us.

Meeting concluded with Lord's Prayer.

Next meeting is Monday, March 1st at 7pm via Zoom.

Respectfully Submitted,

Rick Sten